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Go Fourth Marching Band


 Mr. John Veltkamp, Director


Go Fourth Celebration Parade


Wednesday, July 4, 2018

We Want You! 
It is again time for the 17th annual marching band for the Go Forth Parade in Longview.  We are grateful to our co-sponsors SignPrint 360 and the Longview School District for their continued support.  Participation is open to current 8th grade middle school band students, high school band students, alumni band members, or citizens interested in playing with us.  There is no cost to participate.  If you have any questions please contact Bill Ofstun at the Longview School District (360) 575-7981, or email at bofstun@longview.k12.wa.us.  
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Practices will be held in the Monticello/R. A. Long Band room located on the Monticello Middle School campus on the corner of 28th Avenue and Hudson Street.  Most practices will include marching (walking) so wear comfortable shoes.  Four practices are scheduled, and we request your attendance at a minimum of two practice sessions.  Please bring a lyre and flip folder for music.  Practices are scheduled for:

Thursday, June 21, 2018
5:00 PM to 6:30 PM
Tuesday, June 26, 2018
5:00 PM to 6:30 PM
Thursday, June 28, 2018
5:00 PM to 6:30 PM
Tuesday, July 3, 2018
5:00 PM to 6:30 PM

We will assemble Wednesday, July 4th at 9:00 AM at Broadway and 14th Avenue in Longview to march in the Go Fourth Parade.  The parade starts promptly at 10:00am.  
Participant Name:


Email Address:
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Phone Number:



Instrument:


T-Shirt Size:

S
M
L
XL
2XL
3XL   (Adult Sizes)
This activity is sponsored by the Longview School District and Sign Print 360.  Other Districts do not sponsor this event and assume no responsibility for it.  In consideration of the privilege to distribute materials, other school districts shall be held harmless from any cause of action file in any court or administrative tribunal arising out if the distribution of these materials, including costs, attorney’s fees and judgments or awards.

Each year, we honor the high school with the greatest participation in Go Fourth Marching Band.  The school name is entered on a plaque (designed by our own Director John Veltkamp) to be displayed in their school band room or school for the following year.  Encourage your friends to join the band and win this award for your school.  Alumni count towards their high school.








